
 

 

 

 

 

 

      October 16, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

And the Common Council 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

 The City of Racine has received a reimbursement check in the amount of 

$6,238.06 for PECFA eligible expenses with regard to a former underground storage 

tank site remediation at 1420 State Street. 

 

 Please refer this communication to the Public Works and Services Committee. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Thomas M. Eeg 

      Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 

cc:  Richard M. Jones 

 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


